
 

April 25, 2018 

Sheriff Mark Curran 
Lake County Sheriff’s Office 
25 S. Martin Luther King Jr. Ave. 
Waukegan, IL  60085 
 
       RE:  Merit Commission 

Dear Sheriff Curran,  

This letter is to inform you of my interest in being appointed to the Lake County Sheriff’s Office Merit 

Commission. I am excitedly looking forward to the opportunity, my leadership ability and experience 

focused on diversity and community partnerships will be an asset to the commission. My contributions 

to this role will further support the agenda of the commission to enhance performance, appointments, 

promotion and disciplinary measures of future deputy sheriffs for Lake County. 

I thank you in advance for this opportunity and look forward to your response. 

Sincerely,  

Carmen Patlan 
Chief Development Officer 
A Safe Place 

 
 

 

 




